

825 W. Bitters Rd., Suite 103 San Antonio, Texas 78216 Tel: 210.495.6161 Fax: 210.495.6168 E-mail: acce@acce-hq.org

Cheryel Goodale Board Chair

John Schaufelberger Board Vice Chair

Norma Jean Andersen Secretary

Greg Zick Treasurer

Michael M. Holland President August 15, 2018

Dr. James L. Gaudino, President Central Washington University 400 East University Way Ellensburg, WA 98926-7501

Dear Dr. Gaudino,



At its July 2018 Annual Meeting, the Accreditation Committee for the American Council for Construction Education (ACCE) reviewed the Third Year Progress Report for the Construction Management Program at Central Washington University.

The report as submitted was accepted by the Council. Actions taken by the institution on correction or elimination of Weaknesses and Concerns cited in the 2015 Visiting Team Report were approved.

AGC FOUNDATION

From the information in the Progress Report, the Council summarized the following comments:

The Council appreciates a responsive report and looks forward to the Program's next Self-Evaluation Study and site visit in the Spring of 2021.



If you have any questions, please contact Mike Holland, President for ACCE. We look forward to continued cooperation in the accreditation process between ACCE and Central Washington University.

Best regards,

American Council for Construction Education



Michael M. Holland, CPC, AIC

President, ACCE

Dr. Paul Ballard, Dean Dr. Ethan Bergman, Chair

Dr. Warren Plugge, Program Coordinator

Dr. Cheryel Goodale, ACCE Board Chair

Dr. Khalid Siddiqi, Chair, ACCE Accreditation Committee









